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Rebecca Morgan

From: Rebecca Morgan

Sent: 18 January 2010 16:28

TJo: Clare Berry

Subject: RE: planning application for gatehouse, aerodrome site

Dear Clir Berry,
Thank you for your email - apologies for not replying sconer.

The application was displayed on the weekly list of planning applications at the end of December, and, as
requested, | have noted that it has been called in.

Given this, the application should be presented to Planning Control Committee on the 18th February 2010.
| am intending to recommend that the application be refused.
If you have any questions relating to this, then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Becky

Becky Morgan

Major Projects Officer
Welwyn Hatfield Council
The Campus

Welwyn Garden City
Hertfordshire

AL8 BAE

Website; www.welhat.gov.u

From: Clare Berry

Sent: 06 January 2010 15:01

To: Rebecca Morgan

Subject: RE: planning application for gatehouse, aerodrome site

Becky

| am told that the above planning application will be refused, but i still cannot see it on the lists. If it is eligible
for call-in please could you call it in on the grounds that neighouring properties have been allowed to have
internal walls removed and thus the applicant believes a precedent has been set.

Thank you

Clare

05/03/2010



